
Student Notices 
Wednesday, November 15, 2023 

 

Announcement 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

JEDI club’s next meeting is tomorrow Nov. 16th in PLT 2 in room 501. New Members are always welcome.  
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Hey Sharks, don’t forget to pick up your Go Card at the school office if you haven’t already done so! Please note 
these are Go Cards from the first photo session; the second retakes are not available yet. We will announce it when 
we receive it. 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Will the following students please come to the office at lunch: 

• Jolie London 

• Chester Zeng 

• Hengxu Zeng 
 

 
 


